
Full Council – 22 January 2018

Motion selected by the Brent Conservative Group

Save London Taxicards from Mayor Khan’s Cuts 

This Council opposes the decision of Mayor Khan - as chair of Transport for London (TfL) - to cut 
the 2018/19 budget for Taxicards by 13% - affecting around 70,000 users, many of whom live in 
Brent.

We recognise that this cut will have a significant and direct impact on service users, including some 
of the most vulnerable and disadvantaged people in London.

Accordingly, we agree that the Chief Executive should write to Mayor Khan urging him to reverse 
this disastrous decision.

Councillor John Warren
Leader of the Brent Conservative Group
Brondesbury Park Ward


